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Helio Kindergarten Famities!

SPCC's first ever Kindergarten class is off to a great start and learning so much every day!
We've been working on identifying upper and lowercase letters, letter sounds, sight words,
reading stories, and doing journal writing in Literacy, and practicing counting and writing
numbars in Math. We've also been doing lots of seasonal activities to celebrate Fall, studying
rocks and apples in Science, and learning more about skin tone and diversity. Thank you to all
the families who donated and purchased games and learning materials for our
classroom! The children and | greatly appreciate it!

Beginning October 11th, SPCC is having a Virtual Scholastic Book Fair. The link to buy
books can be found at https://www.scholastic.com/bf/stpeter'schildcce This is a great
opportunity to find some books your child is interested in. The fair will run through October 24th.

Fall parent-teacher conferences will be coming up very soon. They will be scheduled
throughout the week of October 26th and this year, due to COVID, the conferences will be
done through ZOOM. | will email each family to schedule a time that works best for you. The
conferences will be 15 minutes in length and ! will send each family their child’s conference
materials ahead of time so you will have time to review them before your conference.

Finally, we will have our annual Fall Harvest celebration on Friday, October 30th. There
will be a center-wide costume parade so children can wear costumes to school that day with
their mask. We will have a class party as well. Families are welcome to bring in treats, but
please remember, in line with the Ohio Healthy Program we're a part of, to bring in healthy
treats like fruit, nuts, crackers, veggies, and peanut butter.

I'm looking forward to talking to everyone at conferences!
Stay safe and have a great month!

Ms. Candice




